
 

 

 

 

 

French Class at Corpus Christi School 

Expression of Interest 
 

 

A number of parents have expressed interest to us in their children learning 

French at Corpus Christi School.   

 

We have the opportunity to start a before school French class in Term 3 2017 

as an extra-curricular activity for students in K to 6. 

 

At this stage, we are seeking expressions of interest to determine whether the 

proposal is viable.  The cost of the lessons would be $23 per class and the 

classes would run weekly onsite one day before school. 

 

All students will be offered a FREE trial class before signing up for the term. 

 

The Language Company is a local, independent provider of language 

education for students from 3 to 18 years and operates very successfully in a 

range of schools on the North Shore.   

 

Interested parents are asked to email us with an expression of interest for a 

French Class at the school at enquiries@thelanguagecompany.com.au by 

Friday 23 June.  Please indicate which mornings your child would be available 

to attend the class. 

 

For more information please feel free to view the company website at 

www.thelanguagecompany.com.au. 

 

Thank you. 
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